
From:  "Denise Brown" <Denise.Brown@kbr.com> 

To: "Jean Fraser" <JF@portlandmaine.gov> 

Date:  1/24/2013 10:51 AM 

Subject:  RE: Review Letter RE: FEMA Emer. Radio network, 236 Lane Ave, Portland Maine  

(#2012-643) 

Attachments: WGAN Revised drawings 01-23-13.pdf; WGAN Site Alteration Review response to 

comments.pdf 

 

Good morning Jean, 

 

I'm sorry it has taken me so long to get this to you!  We have addressed 

all of the comments except the first one  - the letter from the property 

owner. We are still waiting on the response from Saga Communications but 

FEMA sent them a reminder on Tuesday so I'm hopeful we will have that 

soon.  I wanted to address the other comments so we might move forward 

on those areas.   

 

The 80 kW generator (located east of the existing building) has not yet 

been ordered but we purchase these from only three vendors so I included 

noise data on all three selections.   The enclosures for these models 

have similar sound levels.  The small 35 kW generator is housed within a 

HEMP-shielded concrete module in the main project area.  

 

Please let me know what else you may need from me. The drawings attached 

are the new and revised drawings only. I did not resend the drawings 

which were not affected by the comments. If you would like me to send a 

whole new set, I can certainly do so on a CD. 

 

Thanks for all your help on this!  I really appreciate it. 

 

Denise Brown, P.E. 

 

KBR 

 

63 S. Royal Street, Suite 200 

 

Mobile, AL 36602 

 

251-450-7920 

 

denise.brown@kbr.com <mailto:denise.brown@kbr.com>  

 

  


